
Fire Safety Advice
For Milton Mount residents
Milton Mount has been designed and built to provide adequate safety for you in the event of 
a fire. Inspections are regularly carried out to make sure that fire safety rules are being 
followed in the communal areas.  However, you and your visitors also have an important part 
to play in keeping yourselves safe.

Please read this leaflet carefully.
It will help you to know what to do in the unlikely
event of a fire breaking out. 





Fire safety in the communal areas of the building
•	 Keep escape routes clear at all times – do not leave anything in the corridors, landings or on the stairs 

e.g. bicycles, buggies, plants, furniture or cardboard boxes.
•	 Keep fire doors closed at all times. If you notice a door in the communal area is not closing properly 

report it to Crawley Repairs Team.
•	 No smoking in the communal areas, corridors or stairwells.
•	 Keep the bin store and refuse chute doors closed.
•	 Ensure your visitors do not park vehicles in the yellow hatched areas at the entrances to the building – 



You may find it helpful to put this leaflet up on
or near to your front door as a reminder.


